
Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, & Delegates of the Health and Government 
Operations Committee, 
 
Please vote HB1271 Abortion - Health -  Abortion - Ultrasound and Wait Period 
out of the Committee with a favorable report.  This bill protects mothers and their 
unborn babies by requiring informed consent and viewing of ultrasound prior to an 
abortion. 
 
Please support and vote in favor of House Bill 1271.  Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeremiah Joseph Colella Drake 


